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The West Central Conservancy District constantly evaluates operations
to keep monthly rates the same by maintaining operating costs. One
area of assistance is by having homeowners check their outdoor
cleanout for missing or damaged caps. Your cleanout is usually a white
pipe sticking out of the ground within 3 feet of the front or sides of
your home. Please report any missing or damaged cleanout caps to the
District; by calling 317-272-2980 opt 2. The District can replace or repair
these caps and reduce the amount of flow received at our Plant for
treatment.

Additionally, please note that it is ILLEGAL to have downspouts and
sump pumps connected to the Sanitary Sewer System. Furthermore, in
heavy rain events it is ILLEGAL to open manhole covers to drain surface
water. If you are aware of any such connections or activity, please
contact the West Central Conservancy District to report such instances.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

www.wccdin.org

email: info@wccdin.org

Sewer Related Emergency # 463-202-3258




Photo Examples of Broken/Missing Cleanout Caps:




